Valentines Disco
Wednesday 14th February
5:30-6:30pm
£2 on the door to include
a drink and a take home
goodie bag.

Parking

We continue to be contacted by our neighbours concerning parking. Please do not block drives or garages and always park considerately. Bromley Road is a private road so please do not park there.

13TH February
It is Shrove Tuesday, but
we know it as Pancake Day.
Get flipping



School App

Don't forget we have a School App available for mobile phones!

Just type in 'Ludlow Infants and Nursery School' at the App store to download.

You can also subscribe to have the Newsletter e-mailed to you—just go to the school website, click on 'Our School' and then the 'Newsletter' link. At the top of this page there is a section to subscribe, fill this in and you will be e-mailed the Newsletter weekly on a Wednesday.

CLASS ATTENDANCE

Congratulations to Orange class for achieving the best attendance last week. The children have already been celebrated in school.

Future dates for your diary

Monday 26th February—Back to School
Tuesday 27th February—Turquoise & Green to Rays Farm
Wednesday 28th February—Blue, Yellow & Purple to Rays Farm
Thursday 8th March—Year 2 Fairtrade afternoon
Friday 9th March—Year 1 Mothers' Day Assembly 2pm
W/c 12th March—Parent's Evening









7th February 2018

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk



We have had the Chinese Lion Dancers in school today, it has been amazing albeit a little on the noisy side! At first many of the children were frightened but soon got their confidence when they realised that the Lion was just a puppet with men inside. I have posted some photos on the website. It has been a fantastic experience for the children as it has put many of them out of their comfort zone by doing something totally different and overcoming their initial fear. Nursery and TOTs came in at break time to see the Lion whilst it was asleep.

Last week Jill's son, Alex aged 10, underwent brain surgery to hopefully cure his epilepsy. As you can imagine it has been a very traumatic time for the family and we have all been thinking about them. I am pleased to say that Alex is making good progress and has come home today.

Next Friday 16th February, along with the Junior School, we are going to have a non-uniform day. It is traditional for children to bring a donation for the privilege of not wearing uniform. The donations will be for Alex to give to the Epilepsy Charity, Ronald McDonald House or the Birmingham Children's Hospital. I suggest that the children wear something red as Alex is a keen Arsenal fan. I know it is a small gesture but Alex came to this school and is still part of our Ludlow family and it is important that we do what we can to support.

EVENTS NEXT WEEK

Monday 12th Feb NO CLUBS

Tuesday 13th Feb FOREST SCHOOL CLUB ONLY (in place of 16/1/18)

Wednesday 14th Feb COOKERY CLUB ONLY (in place of 17/1/18) Valentines Disco

Thursday 15th Feb NO CLUBS

Friday 16th Feb
Non-uniform day
Celebration
Assembly
Break up for half
term

Celebrations

CELEBRATION

Red – Jack Moffat

Orange - Miley Smith

Yellow - Jimmy-Dean Holland

Blue— Evie Austin

Turquoise— Victoria Lewis

Green— India Pritchard

Purple— Leo Powell

SPORTSTAR

Logan Reynolds

RAINBOW READERS

India Pritchard- 200 Isabella Lucas-Dixon-54 Isla Ballie-Prince-206

DOJO WINNERS

Red — Maddison Stephens

<u>Orange</u>— Erin Walmsley <u>Yellow</u> - Tommy Williamson

Blue— Kyle Holloway

Turquoise—Courtney Lane

Green— Billy Jones

Purple—Rhylie Hammond

MEALTIME MANNERS

Victoria Lewis

Bear Words 8

Sam Price Romeo Ditoro Ebony Embrey



6th February- Poppy Stewardson 6th February- Liana-Sky Wilson 8th February- Billy Roberts

The parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 2.25pm. These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday.



Childrens Corner

Hello Children!

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

What an exciting day! Did you enjoy the Chinese Lion dance? I know some of you were a bit frightened at first but once you realised it was just a big puppet with men inside you began to enjoy it. Sometimes things can be scary but as you grow up you will learn to be more confident when things are unusual. Some of the nursery children put the lion mask on and walked round the room while other children played the drum. Next year they will like to watch the big dance.

Well done for walking out of school sensibly you all hold your grown-ups hands by the main road keep it up because it is important to keep you safe.

Have a great week!

Mrs Matthew

GOOD NEWS-LETS KEEP OUR FINGERS CROSSED

Good news, we have been successful in our application to Tesco for the bags for life vote. Our school will be in the vote from 1^s March to the 30th April so please support our exciting new adventure playground project and remember to ask for your token when you shop and then pop it in the box.